
 

 
 

 

  

 

 
Late Spring and Summer inspires homeowners to construct decks to enjoy the outdoor warmer 
weather and cookouts.  When designing and constructing decks, and prior to construction, 
you must obtain a building permit.   
 
Important deck information: 

1. Complete building permit application (please see our website for information). 
2. Submit two (2) sets of plans showing site location, deck size, materials and a section.   
3. Post hole must be 42” deep. 
4. Above grade decks more than 30” must have guardrails. 
5. Call the Building Department for rear and side line setbacks.  

 
Call the Building Department at (216) 641-7020 for any information regarding building a deck. 
 
George M. Suhy Grant Update 
At the June 13, 2018 Village Council Meeting, legislation was passed amending the George M. 
Suhy Grant.  A homeowner may now receive three grants in a five year period; however, if 
three different improvements are made within a year, the homeowner may apply for grant 
reimbursement for the three projects in the same year, but no further reimbursements will 
be made during the five year period.   If you need further clarification, please contact the 
Building Department.   
 

 

Summer is finally here.  It’s so great to see all the yards with their beautiful flowers.  It has 
gone from freezing to a heat wave.  I was trying to pull some weeds in front, but it got so 
hot, I gave up.  I probably should do it early in the morning when it’s a bit cooler.   

In May we went to Smith’s restaurant in Burton.  It was quite an experience.  They did not 
have much on the menu and were out of most food and the dessert was very limited.  They 
knew we were coming but were not prepared.  The waiter was quite entertaining though so 
it was not all bad.  We probably will not go back. 

We had our Pot Luck dinner on the 22nd and it is always fun to try new recipes from our great 
cooks.  We had a good turnout and a fun time with our friends.   

This month we went to Mr. Divits.  This is a miniature golf course and was great fun.  Nobody 
broke a record golfing but we had a good time.  We had dinner there at their restaurant and 
the food was very good. 

We are going to have our Anniversary dinner on the 26th at the Blue Canyon again.  We had 
our dinner their before but it was so good that we are returning.   

In July we are going to see ABBA.  I always loved their top song “Dancing Queen”.  It makes 
you want to dance immediately.   

We are going on our Mackinac/Thunder Bay/Frankenmuth trip on the 24th, 25th and 26th.  It 
is going to be so much fun.  I wish all of you would consider going with us.   

Bye for now, but hope all of you will consider joining the Cuyahoga Heights Senior Citizens 
club in the future and have fun with us.  If you have any questions about us, please feel free 
to call me at 216-509-5278. 

Noel Centa, President, Cuyahoga Heights Senior Citizens 
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